
3.28.23
Food Committee meeting
Public Session

Attendance: Dave, Vanessa, Dan, Sue, Larry, Caitlin, Saman, Thom, AJ, Danya, La Rissa, Kirin
Lee, Lisa (reefer) Summer (scribe)

Lower Reefer
Lisa from reefer: Lower Reefer has to move, location still to be determined. Looking at two
options:

● Option 1: Move to middle of medallion row. Would be closer to vendor, would also take
away parking and alterable space.

● Option 2: move out to Pirate Cove. Far out, would reduce noise and easier for ice to be
delivered to reefer. Would create “Polar Express” system to run from main camp to
reefer.

Concerns voiced over being able to maintain proper handling and temperature of perishables,
coordination of product delivery. Feedback from food committee is encouraged, and can be
sent to:

Lisaandnora@gmail.com (Lisa Cooley, reefer crew)
mark@oregoncountryfair.net (Mark Macala)
alexis@oregoncountryfair.net

Should continue discussion in April, plans have not been finalized.
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